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August 19, 2017 

 

Mr. Bill Sanders 

Director Public Works 

Directorate of Public Works 

United States Army Garrison, Fort Belvoir 

9820 Flagler Road, Suite 213 

Fort Belvoir, VA   22060-5928 

 

Re:  Section 106 Consultation Woodlawn East Development, Memorandum of Agreement 

 

Dear Mr. Sanders: 

 

Thank you for your August 4, 2017 letter regarding the Section 106 Consultation, Woodlawn 

East Development Memorandum of Agreement (MOA).  The Mount Vernon Council of 

Citizens’ Associations (MVCCA) accepts the invitation to participate as a consulting party in 

your process.  We are reviewing the draft Woodlawn East Development MOA and will submit 

comments on or before September 5, 2017. 

 

Communication to the MVCCA should be sent by mail to MVCCA Co-Chair, MVCCA Box 

203, Mount Vernon, VA   22121 

 

Or by email to   co.chair1@mvcca.org and co.chair2@mvcca.org 

 

We look forward to our continued work with the Fort Belvoir Residential Communities Initiative 

Team on this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Katherine Ward 

Katherine Ward 

MVCCA 

Co-Chair 

703-627-8782 cell 
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